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Dear Sir/ Madam 

Re: LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2030- DRAFT PLAN STRATEGY 

MR THOMAS JOHN JOHNSTON 
25 AUGHAGASKIN ROAD 

MAGHERAFELT 
BT45 SOS 

Date: f { � -(-)� 1L �I°\

I refer to my letter of 9 April 2019 regarding the above (copy enclosed) and would wish to add the 
following statements to the content of this previous correspondence. 

We, the objectors to Planning Application Ref LA09/2015/015 1, firmly believe that the current Pl 
Planning Application Form does not deal with the specific issues associated with a Wind Turbine 
planning application, nor does it require the applicant at the planning application stage to submit all 
the appropriate information/ statements/ documentation, etc. as required in the proposed 
Development Plan, SPPS and PPS18, etc. The current Pl Planning Application Form simply does not 
require the applicant to carry out any research, surveys or facts/ findings with regard to these issues 
and therefore most are ignored and the "invalid" planning application processed as a valid planning 
application. It is like trying to renew your Passport without submitting the required new 
photographs, and as with the Passport application the invalid Wind Turbine planning applications 
should be returned to the applicants so that they can adhere to the rules and guidelines as set out in 
the relevant documentation. 

We are therefore clearly stating that a new Planning Application Form specifically designed for Wind 
Turbines, with "tick" boxes to indicate that the required information/ statements/ documentation, 
etc. has been submitted with the "new" Planning application, should be introduced by the Planning 
Service. There is simply no point in having rules, legislation and guidelines if they can be ignored by 
the Applicant and the Planning Service. 

I trust the above is in order and await a reply to this correspondence. 

Yours Sincerely, 

T. J. Johnston (o behalf of the objectors to the proposed Wind Turbine on the Aughagaskin Road)) 

c.c.: llncillors (following the May Election)
M.L.A.'s
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